Rozzie May Animal Alliance

Too Many Homeless Animals.. Let's Fix It

Happy
St. Patrick’s Day

To All Our Two and
Four Legged Friends!

Rozzie May is looking to hire a
part-time van driver for a few
hours per week. Please send
email message to:
terricon@roadrunner.com

Thank You!

Thanks to the many businesses
and individuals that support us.
Special thanks to The
Underground Bakery and Café
for selecting Rozzie May Animal
Alliance as their Valentine’s Day
Dine-To-Donate non-profit.

Dear RMAA Supporter,

Did you know that only 1 out of 12 cats that are born ever
find a permanent home? A single cat can produce at least
180 kittens over her lifetime. So many cats and unwanted
animals are passed from one bad home to another, and
:~: 5t are abandoned. These animals are often plunged
o a lifetime of disease and suffering. Even if they make it
to a community shelter, they are likely to be euthanized
because our shelters are not able to handle them.

Did you know that spaying and neutering cats and dogs
benefits your community? Stray animals get into garbage
cans, and can scare people and cause car accidents.

Stray animals, out of desperation, can Kill or injure wildlife.
Communities are not equipped to manage these unwanted,
abandoned and neglected animals.

Did you know that your donation of even $25 to RMAA will
help to change this? Your donation will give happy lives to
50 many cats and dogs! It will also help to alleviate the
burden on our shelters by stopping the cycle of unwanted
animals.

If you are reading this, we know you have a heart full of
love for these creatures. You can also help us by
spreading the word to those who may not know about the
Rozzie May spay/neuter program.

Rozzie May can always use volunteers to help with our
mission. Right now, we are also looking for an experienced
van driver to help with our “Cat Cab™ a few hours per week.
Please let us know If you can help.

We hope you enjoy reading our current Newsletter, and
that you also check in with us on our Facebook page and
our web site, Www.rozziemay.org

Thank you for your support!

With gratitude,

S L

EMAA President



Rozzie May Animal Alliance

Community Corner

Little Angels Service Dogs program has
expanded to a New Hampshire facility. Their
new home was formerly Sky Valley Motel
and Cottages in Bartlett, NH. There is 35
acres of land, bordering the Saco River and
neighboring Bear Peak Ski Resort. Little
Angels has started renovations to prepare for
trainers and dogs working on site. One of the
best parts is that trainers will be living on site
and the dogs will be living with trainers. This
allows them to avoid having to build a large
kennel on site immediately and is a great
way to alleviate the stress on the dogs by
having them in a home environment. Two
cottages and one chalet are being renovated
for the trainers to move into as soon as
possible.

These wonderful service dogs can assist
their two legged friends in so many ways
such as: assistance for persons with autism,
hearing loss, mobility issues, psychiatric
problems, seizure alerts, PTSD, and many
more needs.

February 2020

Meet the Staff...

Stefanie Skeen has
been working in
animal welfare for
seven years. She
started out as a
volunteer at the
Conway Area
Hurmane Society
and was hired as
an animal care

= tech shortly after
that. she worked there tor six years doing various jobs

and volunteering her own time helping animal control
and trap, neuter, return (TMR). She left that job last year
for an opportunity to work with farm animals instead of
anly dogs and cats. She found the experience very
enjoyable and fell in love with goats and sheep, then
soon after got the opportunity to work at Rozzie May
Animal Alliance, which she happily took. When not
working, Stefanie loves watching Metflix with her rescue
dog and cat. She also enjoys writing stories, listening to

music and occasionally playing video games.

The last Tuesday in February is
World Spay Day!
Remember to get your cats and dogs
spayed/ neutered which reduces the
incidence of many health issues for them
and also reduces the number of animals
enternng shelters and ultimately being
euthanized. The recommended ages for
spay/neuter surgery by many veterinarians
are:
Cats. male and female, before 5 months
Dogs: male - small breeds, before 5 months
male - large breeds, 15 to 18 months



Animal Tracks Clinic Manager

Visit Animal
Tracks at
rozziemay.org
to read about
avalanche
rescue. Not all
avalanche

THE BEST HOPE FOR rescue dogs
SURVIVAL = 5re St

=% Bernards.

Featured Pet Brandi is having
twin giri(s!
et one of ocr locals, Skrimp Deenpling frove )
Horth Gocavay, WH Congratulations
» - Brandi and
Cory!

Lend a helping hand!

Help is needed for events and fund-
raising. If you enjoy planning and
helping at events, we need youl Other
volunteer duties include filing, phones
Thia catic won as soer with kis charm awd of and other office duties. How about
conde that adonable face! writing a story for Animal Tracks?

Rozzie May Animal Alhance, P O Box 1756, Conway, NH 03818

Telephone 603-447-1373 — www.rozziemay.org
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Rozzie May Animal Alliance!

Beat the Heat!

Remember to have your dogs and cats spayed or neutered!

Donation Our Feline Cat Cab Locations
Wish List

Gas Cards & Walmart cards
13 Gallon Trash Bags

Laundry Detergen

Our Feline Fix It Cat Cab will be traveling to various
locations for your convenience! Please go online to

t—HE reaister for a clinic.

Dawn Dish Detergent-blue
Pink & Blue Sharpies

Paper Towels
Masking tape 1”
Bath/cloth towels
Q-Tips

Paw safe ice melt
Distilled water
Toilet paper

Conway, NH Belmont, NH Berlin, NH
Ossipee, NH Tilton, NH Dover, NH
Wakefield, NH Concord, NH Norway, ME
Plymouth, NH Alton, NH Bridgton, ME
Rochester, NH Farmington, NH



